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Congratulations to Fish Derby Winners 

This last Fish Derby held on Nov. 2 saw 22 

fisherman vying for top honors. In the small slot 

of 3lb. 8 ounces Brandon and Daryl Ershman split 

the pot each with a 3lb. 7 oz. fish each. Each won 

$55.00. Blake Stevens won the large slot target 

of 9lb. 8 oz. with a 6 lb. 1 oz. fish winning 

$110.00. Great turnout! 35 people also showed 

up for Bob’s awesome breakfast.  The next 

Derbies are Nov. 30 and Dec. 28.  Hope to see 

even a bigger turnout at these events. 

Board Minutes 

Jimmy Mayoral introduced Al and Ann Taglieri as 

prospective new members. They are on the wait 

list at #12. Tyson Meitner is coming is as a 

Legacy members as he is between 18 and 19 

years old. 

At both the board meeting and the general 

meeting Bob reported that the deck is still moving 

very slightly every month.  Phil and Bob are 

looking into Civil Engineers who might come out 

to give us an idea on what can be done to help 

the situation.  

The county has sprayed the hyacinths again.  As 

is always the case, we can use help with the claw 

to help remove the hyacinths. A good way to get 

your work day hours in.  

Because the next board meeting falls on 

Thanksgiving, the meeting will be held on Tues. 

Nov. 26 at 6:30 

 

Work Days 

Nov. 30 is the last day to get your hours in for 

your workdays.  Remember, you need 8 hours to 

satisfy the commitment of two workdays.  Each 4 

hours you do not work will be a $200. fine. As of 

last night, approximately 45 members have no 

work day hours recorded.  If you need help 

fulfilling your work hours contact Bob or Mike for 

ideas. 

General Meeting 

There was a lengthy discussion about whether or 

not the commodore can run for consecutive 

terms.  History has been that the commodore 

holds office for only one term in succession. The 

discussion was tabled for the time being.  

Joe Anderson was nominated for honorary 

member by Ed Coffelt. 

Willie Woddard lost $30. In the poker chip draw. 

 

Dinners 

Thanks to Andy Twiss and his group for a 

fantastic N.Y. Steak dinner, it was a huge success 

Reminder – if you are interested in buying 

leftover meat you MUST sign up with Rosie and 

she will distribute the meat at the end of the 

evening.  No one should be getting their own out 

of the kitchen. Only members are allowed to put 

their name on the list.  

 



The next dinner is Nov. 16 and Bob Lord will be 

serving smoked pork loin with fish starters. 

Remember, reservations are needed.  Text me at 

707-592-4395 or email to 

dixonboatclub@gmail.com 

Dec. 21 will be the Christmas dinner.  The club 

will provide the turkeys and hams with the 

members supplying the sides and deserts.  

Raffle 

Thanks to Stephanie and Joaquin Ornelas for the 

fantastic char broil grill they donated for the raffle 

at the last dinner.  People are really missing out 

at the meetings or the dinners by not 

participating in the raffles.  Ed does a great job in 

getting really good prizes.  

Important Year End Dates 

Members must have their work days completed 

by Nov. 30 

Membership dues will be mailed out in December 

with payment due in full by February’s General 

meeting (Feb. 6, 2025) or you membership will 

be terminated. The board meets the second 

Thurs. of Feb. and will finalize the membership 

roster and will determine the number of new 

members invited to join the club. The prospective 

new members will be notified and must attend 

the March General meeting where they will be 

introduced.  

 

Officers and 
Board   

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Bar Chair Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Co-Bar Chair Eric Arnold 530-219-0932 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  
Contact member Dana Hooper for DBC dinner supplies, 916-343-9732 

 

 

CALLENDER OF EVENTS 

NOV. 16                     DINNER 

NOV. 26                     BOARD MEETING 

NOV. 30                     FISH DERBY 

DEC. 5                       GENERAL MEETING 
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